
From: Catherine McNicoll
To: 'Watson, Dale' <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 7/13/2018 9:35:03 AM
Subject: RE: Second Interview - Legal Service

yes
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Watson, Dale [mailto:dwatson@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 1:07 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Second Interview - Legal Service
 
Catherine,
I assume Cheryl let you know that she is awaiting dates for the week of July 23rd.
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 11:20 AM
 
To: Watson, Dale <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>; Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>; Broome, Darryl 
<dbroome@aging.sc.gov>; Cogdill, Lily <lcogdill@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Second Interview - Legal Service
 
Good Morning, where are we on setting up the second interview?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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